Medicare Outreach Idea of the Month
August 2024

Medicare Open Enrollment Period Outreach

While we continue to enjoy the beautiful Wisconsin summer, fall is just around the corner and that means Medicare’s annual Open Enrollment Period (OEP) will soon be here! All of you certainly understand the importance of reviewing a Part C/D plan each year, but many Medicare beneficiaries do not. Now is the time to review your outreach plan and the tools you have access to in order to prepare for OEP!

Preparing for Open Enrollment

Explore the resources available in the Open Enrollment Toolkit, download materials, and customize them with your local contact information. 
· Outreach Tools: 
· Ad Samples: Newspaper & Radio
· Articles & Bulletin Inserts: Customize the articles for your agency newsletter and share with local senior centers, local papers, and on your website/social media.
· Flyers, Placemats, Table Tents & More: Distribute customized flyers, placemats, and table tents to pharmacies, senior housing, libraries, churches, and other community partners.
· Postcards & Letters: OEP Thank you half-sheet with “Tell a Friend” note, Letter to pharmacists and apartment managers. 
· Brochures & Posters for Outreach: other customizable documents to promote your services, make sure people in your community know where to get help with all their Medicare-related questions.
· Tools for Professionals:
· *2024 Guide to the Medicare Plan Finder: Share the Plan Finder Guide with customers as needed or use it as a quick reference for yourself. Consider emailing this guide to consumers and uploading it to your website. You can also share it on your Facebook page and include a link to the Medicare Plan Finder. 
· *CMS: How to Use the Medicare Plan Finder Video – Oct 2023: Share on your website and social media. *Watch for updated 2024 video from CMS!
· Remote Assistance: If you're assisting clients by mail or phone you can send out the necessary forms and instructions. A sample Part D form with instructions is available in the toolkit. You can mail the results of the plan comparison and any follow-up instructions, such as *how to read your Plan Finder results, to consumers.
· These forms are not only useful for remote appointments but could also help beneficiaries prepare for in-person meetings with a SHIP counselor or volunteer. Feel free to revise any of the forms to fit your agency’s needs.
· Fall Medicare Training Materials and Recordings: will also be posted to this page once they become available!
*Note: these documents may need to be updated with changes coming to the Plan Finder this fall, please email Alyssa.kulpa@gwaar.org to report any changes if not yet updated, thank you!

Sample Article for Your Outreach

Consider including the following article in your agency newsletter, on your website, and sharing it on social media:
______________________________________________________________________________

Get Ready for the Medicare 
Annual Open Enrollment Period 

The Medicare annual open enrollment period is just around the corner and now is the time to start thinking about your options. Do you have a Medicare Prescription Drug (Part D) plan? Each year these plans can change the list of prescription medications they will cover. The plans’ premiums, deductibles, and co-pays can also change each year. That means even if you are taking the same medications, the amount you pay for your medications may change in 2025! 
What can people do about this? Anyone with a Medicare Part D Plan should check their coverage each year during Medicare’s annual open enrollment period which runs October 15th through December 7th. This is the time of year to find out if your current plan will cost you more, or less than other Part D plans in 2025. If it is no longer the best plan for your medications, this is the time to make a switch to a Part D plan that will suit you better. 
Make sure you will have appropriate prescription drug coverage in the new year. You can compare plans on the official Medicare website at Medicare.gov. Medicare beneficiaries in <XYZ County> can also receive free, unbiased assistance with plan comparisons from the <Benefit Specialist(s)/SHIP counselor> at the <Insert YOUR AGENCY NAME HERE>. 
Do not let this opportunity pass you by! Go to Medicare.gov to find and compare plans online or for local assistance call the <YOUR CONTACT INFO HERE>.
Assistance is also available through the following resources:
· 1-800-MEDICARE or www.medicare.gov
· Wisconsin Medigap helpline:  1-800-242-1060
· Wisconsin Medigap Prescription Drug Helpline:  1-855-677-2783
· Disability Rights Wisconsin Medicare Part D Helpline: 1-800-926-4862 (if under age 60)

______________________________________________________________________________
By the GWAAR Medicare Outreach Coordinator

Upcoming Optional Wisconsin SHIP Trainings
Growing Partnerships: Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP)
· Date: Wednesday, August 7, 2024, from 11a.m.–12 p.m.
· Zoom link; Outlook event 
· Intended audience: SHIP counselors and supervisors seeking to enhance their understanding of the Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) program and its potential for partnership in Medicare outreach efforts.
· Objectives: 
· Gain insight into the Wisconsin Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) program.
· Explore the expanded SMP Volunteer team and their role in advancing mission delivery.
· Learn when to refer to and partner with SMP for successful Medicare outreach in Wisconsin. 
Continuing Education Hours (CEH) Opportunity 
DHS has partnered with the University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point to issue Continuing Education Hours/Units (CEH/CEU) to SHIP training participants. You must attend LIVE trainings to be eligible for CEHs/CEUs. Your attendance is verified using Zoom attendance reports and completion of the survey after the live event. Please email Pam Watson, MIPPA Grant Coordinator, at pamela.watson@dhs.wisconsin.gov with any questions regarding the Continuing Education Hours (CEH) Opportunity.
______________________________________________________________________________
Join the Next Medicare Mingle!
Don't miss out on the chance to network with other SHIP counselors! Bring your questions, insights, and enthusiasm to the next Medicare Mingle. This provides a great opportunity to talk about the Medicare Open Enrollment period in the fall, in order to discuss how others are preparing for it! Together, we can create a strong network of support, share valuable knowledge, and make a significant impact on our communities.
2024 Medicare Mingle Dates:
11:00am-12:00pm
July 31st -  Zoom Link, Add to Outlook
August 28th - Zoom Link, Add to Outlook
September 25th -  Zoom Link, Add to Outlook

For assistance with your Medicare outreach questions, please contact Alyssa Kulpa, Medicare Outreach Coordinator at (608) 228-8098 or via email at Alyssa.Kulpa@gwaar.org.
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